
 
 
 

Memorandum – Core #204 
 
 
To: UNC Medical Center, Eastowne MOB, and Hillsborough Hospital 

Attending Physicians, Faculty Practice Physicians, Housestaff, Clinical 
Nurse Coordinators, Department Heads and Supervisors 

 
From:  Herbert C Whinna, MD, PhD; Medical Director 

UNCMC McLendon Clinical Laboratories; UNC Hillsborough Hospital 
Laboratory; Eastowne MOB Laboratory 
 

  Steven W. Cotten, PhD; Director of Automated Chemistry 
UNC Medical Center  
 
Nichole Korpi-Steiner, PhD; Medical Director 
UNCMC Point of Care Testing 

 
Date:   December 11, 2023 
 
Subject: Glucose Critical Value to Change to 54 mg/dL   
 

 
The critical lab value for Blood Glucose will change to 54 mg/dL on Tuesday, Dec 12. 
This change aligns with recommendations from the American Diabetes Association 
(ADA) and current hypoglycemia management policies and order sets.  
 
For more information visit the Care Redesign webpage 
https://unchcs.sharepoint.com/sites/HSCRChronic/SitePages/Diabetes-Home.aspx 
 
 
For questions please contact 
 
Director of Automated Chemistry, UNC Medical Center: 
Steven.Cotten@unchealth.unc.edu 
Medical Director, UNC Hillsborough Hospital Laboratory: 
Herbert.Whinna@unchealth.unc.edu 
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